
From: Cheri Calvert [mailto:cheri@chericalvert.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 11:19 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP TESTIMONY 
 
As a property owner at Riverhouse, I am very concerned about the injuries that will occur and 
the resulting liability if this walking path is used for bicycles. It is too narrow, with curves and 
dangerous drop-offs to the river in several areas.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of these safety concerns! 
 
I protest this plan. We believe that this new path would threatenourfoundations, pools, Marina accessand the 
security of our homes. 
 
 
--  
 
Cheryl D Calvert 
444 N Hayden Bay Drive 
Portland, OR 97217 
 
 
Web Developer 
www.CheriCalvert.com 
208.755.2276 - Idaho 
253.448.3755 - Washington & Oregon 
 


